

EXERCISE 1: Choose the correct options to complete the sentences.

- You need to have a ____ to stay at this hotel.
A suitcase B passport C reservation
- Mr Trent, ____ teaches us Physics, lives on my street.
A that B which C who
- A ____ damages buildings and public places.
A robber B vandal C shoplifter
- Tom has been ____ with his girlfriend. He didn't tell her the entire truth.
A illogical B impatient C dishonest
- The criminal was sent to ____ for six years.
A prison B law C court
- We prefer to travel ____ because we have independence and we can go wherever we want.
A by boat B by rail C by car
- Having a ____ is necessary especially at night when you are camping or hiking.
A map B torch C rucksack
- I ____ out with my sister, but we're friends again now!
A got B fell C put
- My neighbour's flat, ____ is next to the cinema, has been sold.
A which B who C where
- You must ____ your exams in around an hour.
A get on B look over C hand in



___/5

EXERCISE 2: Circle the correct option.

- If I want to travel to Japan, I **must/ don't have to** have a passport.
- In high season you **should/ shouldn't** make hotels reservations.
- You **shouldn't/ ought to** use a magnifying glass, mum. You can't see it properly otherwise.
- It **must/ don't have to/ should** be very hot outside. Everybody is wearing summer clothes.
- Does he have to/ Should he** get a visa to get into Canada?
- That boy **can't be/ mustn't be/ might be** Lucas. I saw Lucas leaving the country.
- Are you / You are** tired?
- Why **did your sister go/ your sister did go/ your sister went** on foot? It's far away.
- My niece **plays/ is playing/ has played** volleyball right now.
- I'm **remembering/ remember** my first trip abroad by myself.
- Sofi **visits/ is visiting/ are going to visit** her granny in Italy. She has already bought the plane tickets.

___/5.5

EXERCISE 3: Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

- Mike won't start cooking until his girlfriend.....(arrive)
- Before you..... (pack) your suitcase, check the weather forecast.
- The match (start) as soon as it stops raining.
- What are you going to do when you(be) at the airport?

___/4

EXERCISE 4: Complete the sentences with the SECOND CONDITIONAL form of the verbs in brackets.

- a. If I(have) a lot of money, I.....(travel) around the world.
b. I (buy) a new house if I(win) the lottery .
c. What (do) if you(not pass) the exam?
d. A good friend(help) you if you (be) in trouble.

___/8

EXERCISE 5: Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first one. (PASSIVE VOICE)

1. Nobody found the suspect. → _____
2. Did the detective write a report? → _____
3. The police caught the thieves yesterday morning. → _____
4. The new company sells thousands of cell phones every year. → _____

___/4

EXERCISE 6: Match the phrases 1-4 with the phrases a-d to make sentences.

- | | |
|--|---------------------|
| 1) My hair is grey! I'll... | a) have it made. |
| 2) The house is a mess after holidays. We should... | b) have it cleaned. |
| 3) His car is too dirty. He needs to... | c) have it tidied. |
| 4) I don't have enough time to cook dinner. I sometimes... | d) have it dyed. |

___/4

EXERCISE 7: Read the text and write S (Sophie), A (Anna) or R (Rob) next to the ideas.

Fashion and clothes

1. Sophie

My mum says I've loved clothes ever since I was small. I had a great pair of red shoes when I was little, and I never wanted to wear any others! So maybe that's where it started. And I've always refused to wear anything that I think is old-fashioned!

Now, of course, I wear a uniform when I go to school. It's not as bad as some people's – a dark sweatshirt, and black trousers, or skirts for girls if they want.

Outside school though, I wear really colourful things, and I'm good at finding great clothes that don't cost much – so all my friends want to come shopping with me!

2. Anna

My friends are always amazed at the clothes I wear. I make things myself, or I make changes to the clothes I've got so that they look different – I haven't got much money to spend! Anyway, the good thing is that I know I'll never see someone who's wearing exactly what I am!

I've had a lot of help from my mum, too – she enjoys helping me find nice clothes on the internet, and then she orders them for me. I'm the only one at home that's so interested in clothes, though. I've got two sisters, and they buy clothes, but then get bored with them and give them to me!

3. Rob

I've got a huge collection of T-shirts. Every time I go somewhere, I buy a new one, especially if it's got the name of the place on it.

Some have amazing designs on them. I don't wear them very often as I'll never be able to replace them! My favourites have a big tiger and bird on. I got them on a city break to New York last year. We went ice skating there, too, so I've got a photo of myself skating – on a T-shirt! And I've got some T-shirts I've decorated myself, with coloured pens and things. My friends love them, so I often have to make one for them, too!

Which person ...

- | | |
|--|--|
| 1. has some clothes that were bought while they were travelling? _____ | 4. doesn't mind the clothes they have to wear during the week? _____ |
| 2. has never worn anything that isn't modern and fashionable? _____ | 5. creates clothes that other people also want? _____ |
| 3. thinks their interest in clothes is unusual in their family? _____ | 6. can be sure that no-one else owns the same clothes as them? _____ |

/6

